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DOE Report on CamdenSchool District

The Department of Education today released its report on the Camden City School District Assessment
Investigation and Review of Results for 2005.

The report is found online here.  Also attached are:

A memo regarding the investigation from the Office of Compliance Investigation to the Office of Evaluation and
Assessment.

An appendix to the report containing Camden City assessment results in selected schools for 2004, 2005 and
2006.

Acting Commissioner Lucille E. Davy and acting Assistant Commissioner for Educational Programs and
Assessment Dr. Jay Doolan will hold a call-in news conference to discuss the report at 2 p.m. today. 

Reporters interested in participating in the call should contact the DOE Office of Public Information at (609) 292-
1126 for the toll-free number and passcode.
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